
KMIPS/MCA-01/ ICC-22                             Date: 07-01-2022 

 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE PRINCIPAL 
 

          Sub:- KMMIPS– Complaints Committee -Constituted – Reg. 
                                                                                                              

As per AICTE Regulations, 2016 (Internal Complaint Committee) for gender 

sensitization, Prevention and Prohibition of Sexual Harassment of Women Employees and 

students and Redressal of Grievances in Institution, the Internal Complaint Committee has 

been constituted with the following composition for the academic year 2021-22. 

INTERNAL COMPLAINT COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Internal Complaints Committee’s major functions entail: 

 Forceful implementation of the policies relating to the prevention of sexual 

harassment, Strive to resolve complaints by the aggrieved complaint, and 

 Henceforth, recommend actions to be taken by the employer. 

 

To  

1. Copy to All the above members 

2. Copy to A.O 

3. Copy to Website In-Charge                                                                                                            

1. Dr. K. VenkataRamana Principal 

2. Mr. T. Murali Member 

3. Mr. B. Pavanteja Student 

4. Mrs.  C. HEMAVATHI Member 

5. Mrs.  S. TRIPURA Chair-Person 

6. Mrs . A. RAJANI Member 

7. MR . B. NARESH Member 

8. Mrs. M. SRAVANI Member 



 

KMIPS/MCA-01/ ICC-23                           Date: 07-02-2023 
 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE PRINCIPAL 
 

          Sub:- KMMIPS– Complaints Committee -Constituted – Reg. 
                                                                                                              

As per AICTE Regulations, 2016 (Internal Complaint Committee) for gender 

sensitization, Prevention and Prohibition of Sexual Harassment of Women Employees and 

students and Redressal of Grievances in Institution, the Internal Complaint Committee has 

been constituted with the following composition for the academic year 2022-23. 

INTERNAL COMPLAINT COMMITTEE 

      

 

 

 

 

 

The Internal Complaints Committee’s major functions entail: 

 Forceful implementation of the policies relating to the prevention of sexual 

harassment, Strive to resolve complaints by the aggrieved complaint, and 

 Henceforth, recommend actions to be taken by the employer. 

To 

1. Copy to All the above members 

2. Copy to A.O 

     3. Copy to Website In-Charge          

 

1. 
Smt.  S. TRIPURA 

Vice Chairman, KMM Social Educational 
Development Society 

2. Dr. K. VENKATARAMANA Principal 

3. Mr. T. MURALI Member 

4. Ms.  C. YAMINI Member 

5. Mrs. S. NOORTAJ Member 

6. Mr. B. MOHAN Student 

7. Ms. SRAVANI Member 

8. Smt.  P. BHARGAVI Member 



 

KMIPS/MCA-03/ ICC-24                             Date: 03-01-2024 
 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE PRINCIPAL 
 

          Sub:- KMMIPS– Internal Committee -Constituted – Reg. 
                                                                                                              

As per AICTE Regulations, 2016 (Internal Committee) for gender sensitization, 

Prevention and Prohibition of Sexual Harassment of Women Employees and students and 

Redressal of Grievances in Institution, the Internal Complaint Committee has been 

constituted with the following composition for the academic year 2023-24. 

INTERNAL COMPLAINT COMMITTEE 

     The Internal Complaints Committee’s major functions entail: 

 Forceful implementation of the policies relating to the prevention of sexual 

harassment, Strive to resolve complaints by the aggrieved complaint, and 

 Henceforth, recommend actions to be taken by the employer. 

To 

1. Copy to All the above members 

2. Copy to A.O 

3. Copy to Website In-Charge                    
 
 
 

1. Smt.  S. TRIPURA Chairman, KMM Social Educational Development Society 

2. Dr. K. VENKATARAMANA Principal 

3. Mr. T. MURALI Member 

4. Ms.  C. YAMINI Committee Co-ordinator 

5. Mrs. M.NAGA SRAVANI Member 

6. Mr. K.SIVA KUMAR Student 

7. Mrs. M.CHANDINI Student 

8. Smt.  P. BHARGAVI Member 



 
KMIPS/MCA-04/ ICC-24-25                             Date: 03-12-2024 
 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE PRINCIPAL 
 

          Sub:- KMMIPS– Internal Committee -Constituted – Reg. 
                                                                                                              

As per AICTE Regulations, 2016 (Internal Committee) for gender sensitization, 

Prevention and Prohibition of Sexual Harassment of Women Employees and students and 

Redressal of Grievances in Institution, the Internal Complaint Committee has been 

constituted with the following composition for the academic year 2024-25. 

INTERNAL COMPLAINT COMMITTEE 

     The Internal Complaints Committee’s major functions entail: 

 Forceful implementation of the policies relating to the prevention of sexual 

harassment, Strive to resolve complaints by the aggrieved complaint, and 

 Henceforth, recommend actions to be taken by the employer. 

 

To 

1. Copy to All the above members 

2. Copy to A.O 

3. Copy to Website In-Charge                    
 

1. Smt.  S. TRIPURA Chairman, KMM Social Educational Development Society 

2. Dr. K. VENKATARAMANA Principal 

3. Mr. T. MURALI Member 

4. Ms.  C. YAMINI Committee Co-ordinator 

5. Mrs. S. NOORTAJ Member 

6. Mr. P. JAGAN MOHAN Student 

7. Ms. B.NIVEDITHA Student  

8. Smt.  P. BHARGAVI Member 



 

ANNUAL REPORT OF INTERNAL COMPLAINTCOMMITTEE (ICC) 

Academic Year: 2021-2022 
 

S.NO PERTICULARS INFORMATION / REMARKS 

1 
Number of complaints of sexual 
harassment received in the year   

NIL 

2 

Number of orientation or training 
programmes carried out for the 
members of the ICC to deal with 
complaints. 

01 

3 
Number of complaints disposed off 
during the Academic Year 2021-22 

NIL 

4 
Number of cases pending for more 
than 90 days. 

NIL 

5 

Number of workshops or awareness 
Programme carried out for the 
officers, functionaries, faculty and 
students to sensitize them against 
sexual harassment. 

01 

6 
Nature of action taken by the 
Technical Institution against the 
perpetrator. 

NIL 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

ANNUAL REPORT OF INTERNAL COMPLAINTCOMMITTEE (ICC) 

Academic Year: 2022-2023 
 

S.NO PERTICULARS INFORMATION / REMARKS 

1 
Number of complaints of sexual 
harassment received in the year   

NIL 

2 

Number of orientation or training 
programmes carried out for the 
members of the ICC to deal with 
complaints. 

01 

3 
Number of complaints disposed off 
during the Academic Year 2022-23 

NIL 

4 
Number of cases pending for more 
than 90 days. 

NIL 

5 

Number of workshops or awareness 
Programme carried out for the 
officers, functionaries, faculty and 
students to sensitize them against 
sexual harassment. 

01 

6 
Nature of action taken by the 
Technical Institution against the 
perpetrator. 

NIL 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

ANNUAL REPORT OF INTERNAL COMPLAINTCOMMITTEE (ICC) 

Academic Year: 2023-2024 
 

S.NO PERTICULARS INFORMATION / REMARKS 

1 
Number of complaints of sexual 
harassment received in the year   

NIL 

2 

Number of orientation or training 
programmes carried out for the 
members of the ICC to deal with 
complaints. 

01 

3 
Number of complaints disposed off 
during the Academic Year 2023-24 

NIL 

4 
Number of cases pending for more 
than 90 days. 

NIL 

5 

Number of workshops or awareness 
Programme carried out for the 
officers, functionaries, faculty and 
students to sensitize them against 
sexual harassment. 

02 

6 
Nature of action taken by the 
Technical Institution against the 
perpetrator. 

NIL 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

ANNUAL REPORT OF INTERNAL COMPLAINTCOMMITTEE (ICC) 

Academic Year: 2024-2025 
 

S.NO PERTICULARS INFORMATION / REMARKS 

1 
Number of complaints of sexual 
harassment received in the year   

NIL 

2 

Number of orientation or training 
programmes carried out for the 
members of the ICC to deal with 
complaints. 

01 

3 
Number of complaints disposed off 
during the Academic Year 2024-25 

NIL 

4 
Number of cases pending for more 
than 90 days. 

NIL 

5 

Number of workshops or awareness 
Programme carried out for the 
officers, functionaries, faculty and 
students to sensitize them against 
sexual harassment. 

01 

6 
Nature of action taken by the 
Technical Institution against the 
perpetrator. 

NIL 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


